
Parent Links 2021 

9/3/2021 

Good afternoon Lake Forest parents. 

· Thanks to all the parents that came out for our open house meetings. It was nice to 

see everyone, even if it was from behind a mask. I’d also like to thank our parents 

dropping off and picking up students in the car loop for pulling all the way up to help 

us unload and load as many students as possible to help the line move faster. You all 

Rock!! 

· We still have lots of students coming in after the 8:00 bell. They are considered 

tardy if they are not in their class by that time. The gates open at 7:30 and there is 

basically no line at that time. Please help us by getting your child to school on time. 

Thanks to those who get them to school on time daily!! 

· COVID reminder: if you’ve tested your child/ren for COVID based on being a close 

contact to a someone who is positive or for having symptoms, PLEASE do not send 

them to school until you receive the negative results. If you receive a positive result, 

please call the school and we will direct you to the next steps and let you know when 

your child can return to school. 

· We will be sending out information within the month for parents who would like to 

participate in our PTO this year. Now that we’re back in school, we’d like to schedule 

activities that provide fun, entertainment, incentives for students and may generate a 

little $ in the process. 

· I am sure we are all looking forward to the 4-day weekend. Remember, there is no 

school on Monday and Tuesday Sept 6 & 7. We will see you all back on Wed. Sept. 

8th. 

Thank you for entrusting your children to us daily…but please know that behind 

every young child that believes in him/herself is a parent that believed first!! Thanks 

for being that person!! 

Have a great weekend! 

 


